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Marie-Christine Floch, general director, presents to the members a resolution
previously adopted by the administrators in order to change the corporate name

of the organization. This resolution was adopted unanimously!
You will be invited, in the following months, to the public unveiling

 of the new name as well as the new logo to come.
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To celebrate the invaluable social role of caregivers, this national campaign features a variety
of portraits from different backgrounds and realities of caregiving. People whose hearts are
warmed by the support of organizations committed to improving the living conditions of
caregivers.

Throughout Quebec, caregivers can count on the support of more than a hundred member
organizations of Proche aidance Québec, ready to offer them counselling, psychosocial support
and respite. Organizations that engage people in conversation about the challenges facing the
caregiver community.

Our human relationships are only improved by gaining a better understanding of the issues
faced by caregivers.

In Quebec, nearly one (1) person in four (4) provides support to a member of his or her family who
has a temporary or permanent disability. These caregivers make an essential contribution to our
collective well-being and they deserve that, collectively, we give them the boost of humanity they
need.

Taking on a caregiving role is not always a choice and requires a lot of tenacity. The support of an
organization can make all the difference!

Subscribe to the                page        
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